
 

 

 

 

Committee:  House Health and Government Operations 

 

Bill Number:   Senate Bill 608 – Human Services Maryland Statewide Independent 

Living Council 

 

Hearing Date:   March 28, 2023 

 

Position:    Support 

 

 

 The Coordinating Center supports Senate Bill 608 – Human Services Maryland Statewide 

Independent Living Council.   The bill codifies the current structure of the Maryland Statewide 

Independent Living Council into Maryland law. We support the bill because it recognizes the 

value of the Maryland Statewide Independent Living Council in advancing the freedom and 

independent decision making of individuals with disabilities.  

 

 We ask for a favorable report. If we can provide any additional information that is 

helpful, please contact Robyn Elliott at relliott@policypartners.net or (443) 926-3443. 
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